PUBLIC HEARING
The Germantown Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing for Carla Helmholz and Rebecca Westby on July 28, 2016 at 6:30p.m. at The Kellner Activity Building.  Said Public Hearing will be for an application for a Retail High end Homeware, Clothing and Gift Boutique to be located at 222 Main Street, Germantown.  All interested parties are welcomed to attend and comment.
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